
MASS SHOOTING - BIRMINGHAM 
Unknown Suspect(s) 

Birmingham, Alabama 
September 21, 2024 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the individual(s) involved in the mass shooting in 
Birmingham, Alabama, on September 21, 2024. 

DETAILS 
The FBI's Birmingham Field Office is assisting the Birmingham Police Department, and the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and Explosives in the ongoing 
investigation of a mass shooting that occurred on September 21, 2024, along the 2200 block of Magnolia Avenue South in Birmingham, Alabama. Over 100 
rounds were fired into a crowded entertainment district.  Investigators believe more than one person fired into the crowd. Four people died of gunshot wounds and 
17 others were injured. Law Enforcement officials are seeking the public's assistance in identifying those responsible. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Toll-Free tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324). You may also contact 
your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Birmingham 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/birmingham
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